REPORT ON CYBERCRIME AWARENESS
Date: 30th November 2024

Venue: Block 4, Seminar Hall

Time: 1:00 PM to 4:00 PM

On 30th November 2024, a seminar on Cybercrime Awareness was conducted by the
Department of basic science and humanities for the first year students in Narasaraopeta
Engineering College.

The Principal of Narasaraoept Engineering College Dr.S.Venkateswarlu said that This
initiative reflects the college’s commitment to fostering awareness among students on crucial
societal issues and ensuring their holistic development. Head of the department of BSH Dr K
Ponnari lakshmi said that the program was organized to educate students on the rising
concerns of cybercrimes and measures to prevent them. The session took place in the
Seminar Hall of Block 4 and witnessed active participation from students and faculty
members.

The event was led by Mr. K Pradeep from Bangalore cybercrime office and G Venkateswara
Rao ASI Narasaraopet rural Police Station, from the police department, who provided
valuable insights into the various forms of cybercrime, including phishing, hacking, identity
theft, and cyberbullying. They emphasized the importance of staying vigilant while using
online platforms and shared practical tips to safeguard personal information.

During the interactive session, the speakers elaborated on the legal consequences of
cybercrimes and highlighted how students could report suspicious activities. They also
addressed queries from the audience, making the session highly engaging and informative.

The program concluded with a vote of thanks, acknowledging the police officials for their
valuable time and guidance. The session proved to be an eye-opener for many, equipping the
students with knowledge to navigate the digital world safely.









